
Interim Director’s Report 

October 2025 

 

 

 

Summary of Activities 

 

9/17/25 Directors’ Advisory Council meeting at Mid York 

9/17/25 Trustee Orientation Tour with Jordan Peters 

9/23/25 Call with Robert Barrowman regarding Memorandum of Understanding 

9/26/25 Meeting with Facilities Supervisor Dale Raynor 

10/2/25 Collection Development meeting with reference librarians 

10/6/25 Meeting with Oneida County Executive Anthony Picente with Mandy Travis and 

Lisa Matte 

10/7/25 Governance Committee meeting 

 

 

 

Updates 

 

The Memorandum of Understanding was completed and sent to the owners of the Knights of 

Columbus building. I am awaiting a response from them. 

 

Mandy, Lisa and I met with the county executive regarding funding for Oneida County libraries. 

He indicated that his proposed budget included flat funding for libraries.  


